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Dear Friends: 
 
Now that the H1N1 vaccine has been universally available for some time, I am 
pleased to invite you to resume sharing the Peace in your normal way. I know 
that you will respect the wishes of those who wish to continue to share the Peace 
with a nod or a smile, but if it is your practice to shake hands or hug, you are 
welcome to do so.  
 
The practice of intinction (dipping the wafer) is still discouraged.  
 
Please continue with the use of hand sanitizers during this flu season, and 
continue to pray for those suffering with the flu virus. 
 
In Christ,  
 
+Jane 
 
The Right Rev. Jane Alexander 
Bishop of Edmonton 
 


